

## **PUBLIC NOTICE**

July 17, 2023

Greenville-Spartanburg Airport
DBE Goal for Federal Fiscal Years 2024-2026

In accordance with 49 CFR Part 26.45(g), the Greenville-Spartanburg Airport (GSP), a recipient of U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT) assistance, announces a proposed Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) goal of 10.0% for the three-year period beginning October 1, 2023, through September 30, 2026. 8.9% of the proposed DBE goal is race-conscious and represents the percentage of work that will be incorporated into FAA-assisted projects during the three-year period.

The goal methodology was reviewed in a meeting with the public on Wednesday, July 12, and will also be published on the GSP Airport website for the next 30 days. Comments on this proposed goal will be accepted for thirty (30) days from the date of this notice and should be sent to kdawsey@gspairport.com.

For additional information on GSP's overall DBE Goal Setting Methodology, please contact Kelly Dawsey via email or by phone.

Kelly Dawsey VP-Chief Human Resources Officer Greenville-Spartanburg Airport District kdawsey@gspairport.com 864.848.6271